SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

l’ I The Asset Management Industry
”

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

MEMO# 35313

May 11, 2023

Registration Open for June 13 DMAC
Meeting

[35313]
May 11, 2023

TO: Derivatives Markets Advisory Committee RE: Registration Open for June 13 DMAC
Meeting

On Tuesday, June 13, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. (ET), ICI will hold a members-only
meeting of the DMAC Committee. We will hold the meeting in person at Ropes & Gray's
Washington, DC office, with the option to participate virtually. Ropes & Gray has also kindly
offered to host a member dinner the evening before the meeting, on Monday, June 12 at
6:30 p.m. (ET) at Blue Duck Tavern in Washington, DC.

We are pleased to announce that, for the member meeting, we will be joined by several
guest speakers. CFTC Commissioner Summer K. Mersinger will join us to discuss the CFTC's
regulatory priorities; and Partners, Leigh Fraser and Jeremy Liabo, as well as Counsels, Egan
Cammack, Molly Moore, and Jennifer Thompson, from Ropes & Gray, will lead a discussion
on recent derivatives law developments.

If you plan to attend the June meeting, please visit our registration site at
https://cvent.me/DMAC. When you register, please indicate if you are attending the meeting
in person and whether you will join us for dinner the evening before. When completing the
online registration, please provide any suggested topics you would like to discuss at the
meeting. We will circulate the agenda and materials closer to the date of the meeting.

If you have questions or need assistance registering, please contact jean.zadeh@ici.org.
We look forward to having you join us for our June meeting and hope you can join us in
person!
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